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Dear Examining Authority,

Please see the attached joint letter from Lucy Frazer MP and Matt Hancock MP in response to your
call for comments relating to Sunnica’s request for a timetable extension (your ref: EN010106). 

Kind regards, 

Joshua

Joshua Richards
Parliamentary Assistant for Lucy Frazer MP
Member of Parliament for South East Cambridgeshire

If you would like more information about how Lucy's office processes data it holds about you please
see our Privacy Policy, which can be found here:    

 
 
 











